
TRI-CITY DOG PARK SOCIETY MEETING Minutes 
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER  7TH, 2019   -7PM-8PM -   RICHLAND COMMUNITY CENTER   

 
   

● Year End Fundraiser-Santa Paws 
○ Photos  

■ Volunteers are willing to take digital photos & email 
■ $5 per photo/ per dog  
■ Jason Janoski the park Ranger has volunteered to be Santa!  

○ Locations 
■ John Dam Plaza and also at the dog park 

○ Dates  
■ Dates are being discussed 

○ Volunteers needed 
○ Winter fundraiser at white bluffs brewery sounded like a great idea and is 

being looked into further by jen 
 

● Park Conditions 
○ Holes continue to be dug in Phase II 
○ Poop in the park has become worse lately 
○ Saturday can be educate users day  

■ Educating users is a good idea and will be enforced 
■ Park Ranger Jason can help if we tell him times of day this happens 

 

● City Of Richland/Adopt-A-Park Topics 
○ Fall fertilizer  



■ Jeannie met the city crews at the park with the almost 40 bags of 
fertilizer (which was donated by thomas and michelle granboise last 
year)on october 22 and the Park was fully fertilized that day.  

○ New Dirt Pit  
■ Should be complete by the end of the year. We decided to move the 

shed to the small park as we needed our supplies in the park. 
○ Park Project: sand pit and gazebo in Phase II  

■ The eagle scouts contacted jeannie and they do still plan to do the 
job but in the early spring. Jeannie will meet with them when they 
have their plans on paper. 

○ Park Project: concrete for entrances  
■ Kim morris has worked hard getting us information for all of this 

and she has gotten quotes, information from contractors & other 
companies for us to do volunteer work and for us to hire the work 
out. Joe is checking with the city on pricing for us as well.  

■ We cannot do all of the work ourselves and the prices range from 
$4500-$7400 to hire out the entire job.  

○ Votes: 
■ Gary somdhal was voted in as our new social media manager! 

● Thank you gary for everything you do for our park!  
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:45pm  
Next meeting will be december 5th  


